

ROCKLANDS PARISH COUNCIL



RESIDENTS' MEETING NEW SEWER FOR ROCKLANDS

Monday 27 SEPTEMBER 7 PM - VILLAGE HALL

Many residents will be aware that the Parish Council have been working for some considerable time to have a public sewer installed in that area of the village North of Attleborough Road.

Having accepted a duty to install a sewer, Anglian Water have been carrying out surveys of the area, and have put a design proposal to the Parish Council.

The current planned start date is March next year (2022).

The Parish Council have emphasised the importance of an open meeting – where the project team can present their proposals to residents, explain connection arrangements, discuss costs and the waiving of some costs, and answer any questions that residents may have.

All residents interested in using the new sewer are encouraged to attend – as are other residents interested in how integration with the existing sewer system will operate.

Background details can be found in Parish Council minutes – published on the village website: http://www.rocklands.org.uk